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PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF COLORADO

P O. BOX 840 . DENVER, COLORADO 80201

October 12, 1984

OSCAR R. LEE Fort St. Vrain
VICE PRESIDENT Unit No. 1
P-84375

Regional Administrator D E @ E UVE

Nuclear Regulatory Lommission [-;;;;;;;;———_—7

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 u |
Arlington, TX 76011 v

Region IV

ATTENTION: Mr. E. H. Johnson

SUBJECT: Fort St. Vrain Steam
Generator Tube Leaks

REFERENCE: 1) PSC Letter, Dated
8/23/84, Lee to
Johnson; P-84286

DOCKET NO. 50-267
Jear Mr. Johnson:

Tn a recent telephone conversation between Mr. Phil Wagner, NRC
Region IV, and Mr. M. H. Holmes, PSC, Mr. Wagner requested that PSC
submit a more detailed basis to the proposed Technical Spe.ification
Surveillance SR 5.3.12 - Steam Generator Tube Leaks Surveillance.
Attached is a revised SR 5.3.12 which provides a more detailed basis
for the proposed Technical Specification SR 5.3.12. The propesed
SR 5.3.12 : wmains unchanged except for correction of a typographical
error. This submittal supercedes Reference 1.

The application fee of $150.00, in accordance with 10 CFR 170, was
enclosed with the original submittal of SR 5.3.12, Reference 1.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. M. H. Holmes at
(303) 571-8409.

Very truly yours,
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P PDR 0. R. Lee, Vice President
Electric Production

Attachments

vc: Albert J. Hazle, Colorado Department of Health
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